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Chimacum Middle School
6th grade Science
My name is Al González and I will be your child’s Science teacher for the 2010-2011 school year. This will be my 14th year teaching here at Chimacum Middle School and my 20th year teaching.  Sixth graders will be working on some fascinating projects and labs while learning the process of Science. Students will be using the scientific method through inquiry and they will have access to some great technology. Please check my website for more information: http://educatoral.com/ (and click on Mr. G’s Main Blog on the top left hand corner of the webpage). This year we will be learning about Mt. Saint Helens, studying fresh water ecology and water quality, and exploring energy, machines, and motion. Our weeklong Camp Cispus experience will kick off the year during our second week of school, starting Tuesday, September 14 (that is only five days after school starts!) and remember to pay the $150.00, non-refundable, Cispus fee if you haven’t already. Please email me if you have any questions at al_gonzalez@csd49.org or visit either my website or the middle school website (http://csd49.org/cms/) for more information. 
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Aside from the materials your child’s homeroom teacher will require, your child will need the following for Science this year: 

one or two composition notebooks, 

one sturdy Pee-Chee folder, 






black pens,

large glue sticks, and 

some other color pens. 

Your child will also need markers or colored pencils, maybe a flash drive, and tape (just in case your homeroom teacher doesn’t ask for those). Thank you for taking the time to read this and I’ll see you soon (at orientation hopefully).

Al González
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